
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 
 

 
 
 
 

COURT CLOSED ON Monday, December 24 , 2012 
and Monday, December 31, 2012 

 
 

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania (the “Court”) 

will be closed on Monday, December 24, 2012 and Monday, December 31, 2012. 

Take notice that those days are not holidays for purposes of computing any of the 

time requirements under the Bankruptcy Code, Federal Rules, Local Rules or 

Court Order. The Court’s Case Management and Electronic Case Filing (CM/ECF) 

system will remain fully operational. 

 


